CELEBRATION

DO YOU KNOW ANY PRINCE GEORGE'S COUNTY
RESIDENTS BORN IN 1924 OR BEFORE?

M-NCPPC, Department of Parks and Recreation is hosting a luncheon

for Prince George’s County residents who were born in 1924 or before
(January 1, 1924 to December 31, 1924 or before) to celebrate centenarians.
The luncheon will be held on Friday, May 17, 2024, at the Laurel-
Beltsville Senior Activity Center (7120 Contee Road, Laurel, MD 20707).
This year’s event will be limited to the Centenarian and up to five (5)
guests. The Centenarian must be present with their guests.

If you know someone who was born in 1924 or before and resides in Prince
George’s County, please share this information or complete the online
registration form at pgparks.com/centenarian no later than March 1, 2024.

For centenarian registration assistance, please contact staff at Laurel-
Beltsville Senior Activity Center at 301-206-3351/3350 or send an email to
Seniors@pgparks.com
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» The Department of Parks and Recreation encourages and supports the participation of individuals with disabilities.
Register a minimum of two weeks prior to the program start date to request and receive a disability modification.

» Customers who are deaf, hard of hearing, or have a speech disability, call Maryland Relay 7-1-1.
» Language interpretation is available at all facility front desks. Please ask for assistance.
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